Ruemel Panglao

From: Sara Neale <sneale77@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 11:25 PM
To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: public comment regarding agenda item #2

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Coastside Design Review Officer,
| am writing to you regarding agenda item #2, the house built recently at 600 El Granada Blvd.

As an El Granada resident, who takes a lot of walks around the neighborhood, | find the house at 600 El
Granada Blvd to be a beautiful addition to the neighborhood. The house is tastefully designed to fit into the
environment. The large windows and natural wood siding on the house help it to blend in well amongst the
other homes and the forested back drop. As you review the design of this home, please know that as a fellow
resident, there are no complaints about the presence or appearance of this beautiful new addition to the
neighborhood.

Most Sincerely,
Sara Neale



